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Good evening Madame Chair and members of the board of education.  This is tops last 
month’s report as my shortest report of the year.  The following item is for your 
information: 
 The Kentucky Department of Education informed Mr. Middleton and I that the 

Superintendent’s Annual Attendance Report that was submitted was accepted and 
it reflects the same 93.82% attendance rate I provided in the June report. 

 


